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ROTARY CLIMATE FAIR – JOIN US! 
.  

The Rotary Club of Chilliwack is thrilled to announce that it will be hosting its first Rotary Climate Fair on April 
15th and 16th, 2023, at the Landing Sports Centre in Chilliwack, BC. 

This fair will be free to the public and will have three main focuses: 

 

1. Trade show – Companies will be invited to showcase their programs, technologies, products, and 

services that enhance people’s lives and save them money, while being low-carbon, and gentle on the 

environment. Information about grants that support the purchase of some of these products will also 

be available. 

 

2. Job fair – The event will be advertised as a job fair so that companies can accept resumes from people 

seeking jobs in the new and developing alternative energy and low/no carbon industries. 

 
3. Speakers – A program of experts in the field of climate change will be invited to speak at the event. 

Between speakers, some carefully selected documentaries may also be shown. 
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REGISTRATION 

We are purposely keeping the cost to vendors low, so that all can participate. For-profit companies, who will 
be displaying products and services, will be asked to pay the fees defined below. Not-for-profit organizations 
and service groups will have this cost waived. 

• 10’ X 8’ booth - $200  

• 30’ X 20’ booth (reserved for showcasing electric vehicles/equipment) - $800 

Do not wait to register! Space is finite and we will be limiting the number of vendors promoting similar 
products and services. Each vendor will be adjudicated to ensure that their business is consistent with the 
purpose of the event and will be accepted on a “first come, first serve” basis.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will also be seeking sponsors for this event to fund Rotary climate change initiatives, if you are 
interested in learning more about sponsorship opportunities, please let us know!  

 

This event is meant to encourage discussion, promote low- and no-carbon programs and technologies, and 
ensure that all feel welcome. Any activity to the contrary is not welcome. 

Interested? To learn more or register for the event, contact Robyn Curtis at:  

● robyn@curtisconsulting.ca 

● (c) 604.997.1826 

 


